
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)
Sent: Friday, January 16, 2009 3:01 PM
To: Williamson, Alec
Subject: RE: Jan. Internal Newsletter
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/24/2009

Thanks, Alec! 
  
Alissa VandenBerghe 
Communications Team 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
206.267.3780 
vandena@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 
  
For more information on the project, visit www.alaskanwayviaduct.org 

  
 

From: Williamson, Alec  
Sent: Friday, January 16, 2009 2:10 PM 
To: VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 
Subject: RE: Jan. Internal Newsletter 
 
Sorry for the delay.  I would add that the BST team completed the internal review of the 100% PS&E package and I 
would change the central waterfront bullet to reflect that the team is beginning the scoping and planning process for 
the bored tunnel.  Otherwise it looks fine.   
 

From: VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)  
Sent: Friday, January 16, 2009 1:43 PM 
To: Williamson, Alec 
Subject: RE: Jan. Internal Newsletter 
 
Alec, 
  
Would you please review the bullets included below and let me know of any changes by COB today ? Thanks! 
  
Alissa VandenBerghe 
Communications Team 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
206.267.3780 
vandena@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 
  
For more information on the project, visit www.alaskanwayviaduct.org 

  
 

From: VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)  



Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2009 11:06 AM 
To: Williamson, Alec 
Subject: Jan. Internal Newsletter 
 
Hi Alec, 
  
Below are the Engineering team's bullets for the January internal newsletter. Please let me know of any corrections, 
changes or additions by Friday (1/9) at noon. Thank you! 
  
The Engineering Team has the following updates: 

•         The Battery Street Tunnel team submitted the basis of design for the equipment room. 
•         The S. Holgate to S. King Street Project team continues to complete the 90 percent PS&E for 

Stage 2.  
•         The Transit Enhancements and Other Improvements team opened bidding for the I-5 Travel 

Time Signs Project. 
•         The Central Waterfront team held the last Stakeholder Advisory Committee meeting on Dec. 18 

and continues to work with the Governor, Mayor and County Executive as they make their 
recommendation later this month. 

  
  
Alissa VandenBerghe 
Communications Team 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
206.267.3780 
vandena@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 
  
For more information on the project, visit www.alaskanwayviaduct.org 

  

6/24/2009


